
Rock Common Quarry, Washington Land Fill.
FAO Mr Chris Bartlett 

Dear Mr Chris Bartlett,
I wish to strongly protest to the above Application.
I note that Wiston Estates together with Messrs Dudman have once again
submitted an application for landfill and processing plant, without it appears with
no thought of namely  residents in the Washington area.
Washington together with Ashington and indeed Storrington will be effected by an
increase in traffic, noise to an already current problem with air pollution.
In addition to above this application appears to forget that adjacent to the site in
question we have the Southdowns National Park, perhaps the Applicant has
forgotten this special area or does not care !
Hopefully your office will go with the residents and strongly contest the said
application.
Yours faithfully,
Peter H Wells

Sent from my iPad






